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Attendance News
Another impressive 97.83% for the whole 
school.  Keep it up in the last week. 
5th place - Class 5K - 97.67% 
4th place - Class 3C, 3D & 6D - 98.61% 
3rd place - Class 4S - 98.67% 
2nd place - Class 6J - 99.33% 
1st place - Class 5W- 99.67% Well done 5W, excellent work 

Sports News
Cross Country - An eventful evening last night 
culminating in a second placed finish for the girls 
relay team.  Thank you to everyone for your 
support.  One race left - open to everyone
Football - Alan Fowles Cup qualification for the 
boys last Monday.  Four games played, four 
wins.  Through to the final against Mapledene.  

Over to the girls next week and league fixtures for 
the boys. Busy, busy, busy.

I cannot believe we are only a 
week away from half term, it has gone so quickly.  It has 
been a fun packed half term, next week will be the same 
with lots planned.  Have a super weekend, Mr. R 

School Open
Just a reminder that it is Lyndon Green Infant School 
closed on Friday 23rd October.  We will be open as usual 
from 8.50 for a very busy day. 

Residential
We hope the children that have attended the Y4 
residential this week have had a brilliant time.  
Unfortunately no wifi, so thank you to all the parents who 
often wait nervously for remaining calm.  We did it retro 
style.  Remember the days before Twitter and social 
media? #bliss  Thanks again to the staff that have made it 
possible, it is much appreciated. 

Sponsored Walk
We have sent out all the information for next weeks 
sponsored event, it would be great if we could raise as 
much money as we can, this will allow us to support the 
brilliant causes that were mentioned on the letter.  The 

themes this year are all linked to the different year groups 
topics.  I am looking forward to seeing what everyone 
comes up with, especially Year 4.  I wonder how many 
walking digestive systems we will see?  It should be a 
great afternoon. 

October Holiday Sports Camp
The Infant school are running a multi sport camp 
throughout the half term holiday.  If you would like a letter 
with more information  then please collect one from the 
office.  

School Photos
Reminder that any slips for cross school photos need to 
be returned asap so that the whole event can be co-
ordinated.  All the children will have their photo taken.  
Best hair all round on Tuesday 3rd November 

Parents Evening
We look forward to welcoming you into school next 
Tuesday and Thursday evening for the first consultations 
of the year.  Slips with times will either have come home or 
be coming home very soon. 
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